
 

 
 

GLS/C/1015-25 CIRCULAR 9 April 2025 
Change in Leadership Roles (2025-2026) 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As we begin the new academic year of 2025-2026, we are pleased to inform you about the changes in a few 
leadership roles.   
 
We wish to inform you that Ms. Rana Sabohi who was the Head of Kindergarten had to leave due to personal 
reasons. We thank her for her valuable contributions to GEMS Legacy School during her long tenure with us.  
 
Ms. Neena Cherian has taken over as Head of Kindergarten with immediate effect. Ms. Neena brings with her a 
wealth of experience in Early Years education, with over 12 years dedicated to nurturing young learners. She has 
previously served as Educational Supervisor, Assistant Head of Kindergarten and Deputized Head of Lower 
Primary at Gems Legacy School, where she played a key role in driving innovation, academic excellence, and 
student well-being. 

Ms. Ananya Chakraborty has taken over as Deputized Head of Lower Primary. Ms. Ananya comes with 18 years 
of enriching experience in education of which 15 years are at GEMS Legacy School across the primary phase. An 
outstanding teacher and leader herself, she blends innovation with a passion for lifelong learning. Apart from 
being the Head of Deputized Head of Lower Primary, she also leads professional development at GLS, ensuring 
teacher training is aligned with student needs. Her deep understanding of the school’s values and strong parent 
partnerships continue to enrich the learning journey of every child. 
 
The other changes in the leadership team are as outlined below: 
 

• Ms. Saffura Javed will take charge as Educational Supervisor for Grade 4 (Sections 4K to 4T) along with 
Ms. Pratima Verma, Educational Supervisor, who will oversee Sections 4A to 4J.  
 

• Ms. Nicolette D'Silva has been elevated to the position of Deputized Supervisor of Grade 3 (Sections 3M 
to 3X) along with Ms. Fatima Anis, Educational Supervisor, who will oversee Sections 3A to 4J 

 
Please join me in congratulating all the above leaders in their new roles. Please be assured that all leaders and 
staff will work closely with the parent community to draw out the very best from our students.  
 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  


